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January 2025 

Stakeholder notice 

Traffic management starting in January 2025 
near Palmerston Regional Hospital 
 
Dear Stakeholder,  
  
Part A enabling infrastructure works in the Holtze Development Area are progressing and now 
require traffic management including road closures, speed changes and bus stop relocations 
around the Palmerston Regional Hospital. 
  
From late January 2025, the following changes will occur: 

• partial closure to Linco Road beyond the first entry into the Palmerston Regional Hospital 
precinct 

• 50 km/h speed limit along Glyde Point Road and Linco Road 
• relocation of the Linco Road bus stop to inside the Palmerston Regional Hospital precinct 
• staff parking access via the first entry into the Palmerston Regional Hospital.  

  
Please see map overleaf for more information.  
  
Please allow extra time when traveling in the area and adhere to traffic management in place. 
  
Traffic management supports the safety of the community while Part A enabling infrastructure 
work such as the construction of road upgrades, storm water drainage, electrical, 
telecommunications, water and sewer reticulation, lighting and landscaping are completed.  
  
The contractor is taking all practicable precautions to reduce the level of disruption to 
surrounding residents, the hospital, hospital staff and the travelling public.  
  
Significant changes to traffic management and access in the area will continue to be 
communicated in advance. 
 

For further information, please contact the project hotline 1800 920 260, email 
feedback@truenorthcomm.com.au, or visit environment.nt.gov.au/lands-planning/projects.
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